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FLORAL ARTS GARDEN CLUB 
 

1948-present 
 

Club Objective:  To study and demonstrate the use of flowers and 
shrubs in the home and garden, including the arrangement of flowers, 
corsages and landscaping. 
 
Meetings are held on the 2nd Tuesday, September thru June, in 
members' homes.  Lunch begins at noon and is provided by a member 
hostess.  After recitation of the Gardeners' Creed, a brief business 
meeting occurs, and then the members have a program related to floral 
design provided by a member.  Members' floral designs are then 
displayed for all to enjoy and learn.  Membership is held to 16 so that we 
can continue meeting in members' homes.   


